
 
 
 

ATTENTION ALL RESIDENTS OF  
GULF HARBORS CONDOMINUIM, INC.  

 
A HURRICANE is heading for us. It is time to prepare ourselves for 
what might happen.  
 
If you have anything outside, i.e. Plants, Chairs, Tables, etc., it is 
time to bring them in. Your staff will be touring the complex for 
items that may blow around and we will REMOVE THEM. 
 
Please Reference the GHC Hurricane Preparedness Tab on our website, 
or pick up a copy in the office.  
See also www.redcross.org   and for Tracking Hurricanes:  www.noaa.gov/    or 
https://www.baynews9.com/fl/tampa/weather/tropical  

 
STAY ALERT, BE PREPARED TO EVACUATE WHEN YOU ARE TOLD… 

 
Be cautious and take care of yourselves.  As Monday is a Holiday, the 
staff will not be working, however the CPO will be and you can reach 
them if you need someone for Maintenance Issues.   

 
PLEASE UNDERSTAND – that we will ONLY be able to HELP if you 
have a maintenance problem. We will not be able to transport 
you off the property – if there is an EVACUATION !! 
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